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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] is delighted that Azerbaijan Airlines has agreed to purchase three 787-8
Dreamliners and two 737-900ERs. Boeing is working with Azerbaijan Airlines to finalize the order. When
finalized, the order will make Azerbaijan Airlines the first airline throughout the republics of the former Soviet
Union to order both the 787 and the 737-900ER.
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